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Huddersfield Royal Infirmary New A&E

The new A&E at HRI will be opening for patient care at 12:01am on Wednesday 
22 May 2024.  The building is located on South Drive next to the hospital – see 
map, left. The old A&E – on North Drive – will then close. The new A&E will  
continue to provide the same full range of care and services for patients.
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Please only come to A&E if you need immediate care for something that is very serious or 
life-threatening, so that we can focus on patients who need it most.

future.cht.nhs.uk     foundationsforourfuture@nhs.net    01422 222166

It’s your A&E – please only attend if you really need to
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Please scan for more information about the new A&E

Self Care Pharmacy NHS 111 GP Practice A&E or 999

Minor cuts and grazes
Minor bruises
Minor sprains

Coughs and colds

Minor illnesses
Headaches

Stomach upsets
Bites and stings

Use NHS 111 online
if you’re unsure

what service
you need

Lasting symptoms
Chronic pain

Long term conditions
New prescriptions

Serious injuries and
 illnesses
Choking

Chest pain
Blacking out

Serious blood loss


